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COMMON WELFARE: This text box is way too small to tell
you the intricate details of our Service Conference. You’ll
have to ask the Area Delegates, but we can tell you we
learnt all about the Budget, which we approved, we
heard about current PO projects, heard about the IAGSM
outcomes and new tools. Think about inviting the IAGSM
Delegates to your Area to share their service journey to
WSO directly with your Area! The Conference Summary
will be out later in the year for all AFG members to read. 

June
Board Meeting

Board Appointments 25/26

Growth begins at the Group level.
Jun 
2025

June is a busy time for
Service at the National
level. We hold our
Service Conference,
Board mtg & the AGM.
Members unite from all
across the motu to
address the business
of Al-Anon NZ. 

Board Chair – Liz A
Alt Board Chair – VACANT 
Treasurer – Tina Mc
NRBM – Robyn D
CRBM – VACANT
SRBM – VACANT
Conference Chair – VACANT
Exec/Budget Chair –  Tracy
Delegate Liaison – Paula B
General Secretary – Sally-ann

AA Convention Chair 2026 – VACANT
Public Outreach Coordinator – Rana S
Literature Chair – VACANT
Editorial Chair – VACANT
WSCR - VACANT
IAGSM 1 – Tracy B
IAGSM 2 – VACANT
Alateen Coordinator – Paula B
Ntnl Website Coordinator – VACANT
Ntnl Archivist – VACANT
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C I R C L E   O F   H O P E 

HEARTFELT THANKS

JUNE BOARD NEWS...

Conference Goal and Theme
.

Desperately Seeking Regional Board Members
We welcome our newly elected Board Chair Liz A.
Her #1 priority is to remind us that we have a
missing link in our service structure that
URGENTLY needs addressing - we desperately
need a CENTRAL & a SOUTHERN Regional Board
member. Please reach out to the Board Chair for
an open minded and friendly chat about the role.
.

 Our Area Delegates and 3 Board members made up
the voting members of Conference. Together they
listened, sought to understand, heard each other,

discussed and voted on our 2026 Conference Theme,
and the Conference Goal that we each take forward

into 2025/26.

A future Board Road Trip destination  was 
suggested too! (after Area 4 in 2025). 

It was also raised that a future online Road Trip for all
members to attend face to face would be worthwhile

and beneficial. 

generalsecretary@al-anon.org.nz+ 09 309 4792

All Conference Members offer
our grateful thanks to the

Conference Committee and its
sub-committees who worked
together so diligently to bring

Conference 25 to fruition .

While we may have been at our annual Service Conference,
focused and ready to get to work, we still made time to connect
as members. We held optional meditation meetings and sharing

meetings at the start of each day. These meetings gave us a
chance to be of service to one another, sit together in

contemplation, shoulder to shoulder and to connect through
mutual understanding and respect.


